
Tenterfield Nursery School  
London Road, Welwyn, Hertfordshire, AL6 9JF 

Tel: 01438  714564       
 

Headteacher: Vicky Beare 
 

“Working together so that everyone can shine”  
 

admin@tenterfield.herts.sch.uk 
www.tenterfield.herts.sch.uk 

 

Hertfordshire County Council  

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
 
A few updates for you…. 
 
Phone lines…our phone lines still continue to be down. This is completely out of our control, and is a problem with 
BT. We are hoping to get the issue resolved ASAP. Please continue to email admin@tenterfield.herts.sch.uk with 
important messages.  
 
Holiday Club….is now fully booked. As usual we have received a large amount of bookings and we have a waiting list 
in place.  
 
Tenterfield family….this month we welcome two new members of staff to the Tenterfield family. Mrs Sawicka is our 
wonderful new breakfast club practitioner, who will also spend time in the nursery every morning. Mrs Hoad will be 
joining the pink group every morning, she will have some settling-in days over the next few weeks, and officially join 
us on Monday 7th Feb . We know they will both have lots to bring to the team and we are looking forward them 
joining the family.  
 
Dance workshops…today we have the first of our dance workshops. We are lucky to have Hayley from DH Dance 
academy delivering sessions for us. Please see the attached flyer. She will deliver a workshop with all our nursery 
aged children over the next few weeks.  
 
International Lego Day….is on Friday 28th January. We will have a variety of fun Lego activities across the nursery for 
the children to enjoy!  
 
Chinese New Year…next week we celebrate Chinese New Year! The children will be learning about different 
traditions and celebrations as part of our cultural capital.  
 
Please look out for these exciting events on Tapestry. We always love to receive your feedback!  
 
 
Mrs Beare 
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